
Here’s what has happened in the last month
and what’s to come!

Welcome
Welcome to the first issue of the
SBCCDTA Newsletter. Each month
you can expect to learn more about
what is happening with SBCCDTA,
what being a CTA member gets you,
and updates from your E-Board.

Featured Membership
Benefit
Did you know that just by being a
CTA/NEA member, you have a $500
travel credit available to you! Visit
neamb.com to learn more
information.

E-Board Updates 
We need your input! From member
events to negotiations topics, we
created a comprehensive survey to
address the needs of our members,
Member Survey. Also, join the Discord
channel intended for for airing out
our thoughts, concerns, or questions
in a safe space away from the district
servers.

Negotiations Updates 
Passed language on Article 4
Salary study has been
completed

FT are on average 17% below
the median
PT range from 6% above to
11% below the median

Working with the district on
desktop version of Office for our
part time faculty
Health benefits members have
been assigned to the committee.

Part Time Health Benefits
For members looking for health
care options, join the Health Fair at
the District Office, reimbursement
spots still available.

SBCCDTA Instagram
The SBCCDTA webpage should be
available in December, but until
then, follow @sbccdta for additional
updates and information. 

Featured
Membership

Benefit

E-Board Updates

Negotiations
Updates

Part Time Health
Benefits

SBCCDTA
Instagram

Upcoming Events

SBCCDTA team

Upcoming Events

Crafton Hills College Luncheon
Wednesday, October 16, 2024
LRC 226, 12:00 - 1:00 pm

San Bernardino Valley College
Luncheon
Wednesday, October 23, 2024
Sunroom, 12:00 - 1:00 pm

Health Fair
Tuesday, October 29, 2024
District Office, 11:00 AM-1:00 PM 
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